
 Winter Reminders for the 2022 and 2023 Season 

 ❖  Boat owners are reminded that we will be winterizing the docks within 
 the next week and slips should be vacated by November 1st. 

 ❖  Any personal items (decorative pots, small banner flags, benches, 
 chairs, etc.) need to be removed from outside, common areas and 
 around decks. Please properly store for winter by December 1st. 

 ❖  Bikes in the Blue Marlin bike rack need to be removed by December 
 1st.  If you plan to use your bike during the winter months, please 
 contact Shore Management to let them know your bike is not 
 abandoned. 


